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Dear Parents, 
 

Class 2 Spellings 

Children in Class 2 who are in the SPaG (Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar) group have a spelling test every Monday.  
The children have received their spelling lists for the entire term and can obtain additional paper copies should they need 
them. 
The spelling lists and testing schedule are also available on our website, which can be accessed via 
http://bosleyschool.co.uk/page/spelling-in-class-2/38101 
Or by using you smartphone or tablet to scan this QR code (you will need a QR code app which can be downloaded for 
free): 
 

 

We are challenging ourselves as a class to get as many children as possible into the “Spelling Hall of Fame” – ask your son 

or daughter how they are getting on. 

Phonics information is also available on the school website 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PTA News 
Friday 20th October – Movie night 4.30 – 6.30. Arrive in your pyjamas ready to watch a movie. 
Wednesday 1st November – PTA social (planning for the Christmas Fair) 7.30pm in the Harrington 
Arms. 
Saturday 25th November – Christmas lights switch on. (More information to follow) 
Saturday 2nd December – Christmas Fair  
Wednesday 20th December – Christmas Disco 6-7.30pm 

mailto:admin@st-marys-bosley.cheshire.sch.uk
https://remote.cheshire.gov.uk/owa/,DanaInfo=.aoxcfpzy0m0Jz64qwu9z1.zVz01IH6IKe8JI+redir.aspx?REF=q8ltZ9S4-_-1dwKJctOTN02cX7SXiRahhrrizN9cbzXmWtum6w7VCAFodHRwOi8vYm9zbGV5c2Nob29sLmNvLnVrL3BhZ2Uvc3BlbGxpbmctaW4tY2xhc3MtMi8zODEwMQ..


 

Reading: Mrs Morgan will be running a parents reading drop in session every Thursday from 5th October until 
the end of November. This is to offer help and advice about all aspects of reading. No appointments are 
necessary and the sessions will run from 3.15 – 4pm  
 
 

Fixed Penalty Notices for Unauthorised Holidays  
 

As from 1st September 2017 any requests made for a holiday to be taken in the academic year 2017-18 or 
thereafter which is not considered by the head teacher to be exceptional in circumstances, will be recorded as 
unauthorised, and a Fixed Penalty Notice will be issued by the Local Authority. 
I hope this clarifies the situation but if you have any questions or queries please contact the head teacher. 

 
Please note: School closes for the Christmas holiday on Friday 22nd December not Thursday 21st December 
which was the date on the previous newsletter.  
 
Diary so far…  
 
 

Tues 17
th

 Oct Parents Evening 3.30 – 6.30pm 

Wed 18
th

 Oct Parents Evening 3.30- 6.30pm 

Fri 20
th
 Oct PTA Movie night 4.30 – 6.30pm 

Fri 20
th
 Oct School closes for half term holiday 

Mon 30
th

 Oct School closed for Town Inset Day 

Tues 31
st
 Oct School opens after half term 

Wed 1
st
 Nov PTA social/planning meeting for the Christmas Fair 7.30pm in the 

Harrington Arms 

Tues 7
th

 Nov Whole school educational visit to Jodrell Bank 

Fri 10
th
 Nov Remembrance Service at Bosley 11am 

Fri 24
th
 Nov Reception Class stay and play 9am 

Sat 25
th
 Nov Christmas lights switch on 

Thurs 30
th

 Nov School Theatre Visit 

Sat 2
nd

 Dec Christmas Fair 

Tues 5
th

 Dec School Christmas Play 2pm and 7pm 

Wed 6
th
 Dec  School Christmas Play 7pm 

Wed 20
th

 Dec Carol Service 2.30pm at St Mary’s Bosley  

Wed 20
th

 Dec  Christmas Disco 6-7.30pm 

Fri 22
nd

 Dec School Closes for the Christmas Holidays 

Mon 8
th

 Jan School opens for the new term 

 
 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Mr Barard 
 


